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October Update
Dear Pastor and praying friends,

The month of October has been packed full for us! The Lord has shown His

marvelous provision in many ways, including opening the door for meetings, as well

as bringing our support up to 43%! This past month alone, we had the blessing of

attending four different mission conferences, as well as a few mission emphasis

Sundays. October has proven to be our busiest month so far, as we had meetings in

Iowa, Indiana, Minnesota, Illinois, and Nebraska. We praise the Lord for His

traveling mercies all along the way, and we are also tremendously thankful for all

the connections and fellowship we have had along the way. 

We are also very excited to announce that we are expecting our first child! We

praise the Lord for this tremendous blessing and addition to our family. We look

forward to welcoming the baby in May, and being able to spend a few sweet months

with all of our family before leaving for Japan. 

 Our final part of our update is that we now have a website, to which we will post

our updates, keep our information, and occasionally post pictures. As our ministry

continues, more aspects to the website will be added. You can find that at

www.saltzmans2japan.com.

 Please pray for us as we continue our journey, especially for Alyssa, as she will be

traveling quite a bit while pregnant, which can be a challenge. Also pray for our

upcoming trip to move our home base to Grand Prairie, Texas to work the southern

region for a few months. Thank you so much for praying for us, and we are excited

to continue to share our journey with you all.

God bless,

The Saltzmans

The Saltzmans
Missionaries to Japan
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